Antoinette Pancaro
- L~

North Stonington Rec

From:

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 4:38 PM

To: Antoinette Pancaro

Subject: August 3rd Recreation Commission Meeting Cancellation Notice

Hello Antoinette,

The Recreation Commission Meeting that was originally scheduled for Thursday August 3" is being cancelled
due to an expected low attendance of the Commissioners. Please post a Cancellation Notice when you get an

opportunity.
Thank You,

Thomas Fabian
Recreation Directqr
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